
 
 

 
LEGAL NOTICE 

TOWN OF COVENTRY 
INLAND WETLANDS AGENCY 

 
 
On December 8, 2020, Todd Penney, acting on behalf of the Coventry Inland Wetlands 
Agency approved with conditions application #20-50WA for the relocation of a septic 
tank system in the Upland Review Area of a property located on 2852 South Street. 
 
Applicant: Jeff Polhemus, Skip’s Wastewater Services 
 
To be published on www.coventryct.org per Governor’s Executive Order 71 related to 
COVID-19 pandemic. 
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